
    
 

                                                                                                             
                                    

January 2, 2015 
   

       
Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District 

400 West Congress, Suite 152, Tucson, Arizona  85701 
      

     NOTICE of POSSIBLE QUORUM of the  
    BOARD of DIRECTORS 

 
 

 
Four or more members of the Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities 
District Board of Directors may gather at an upcoming event as 
follows:   
 

Tucson Convention Center 
260 S Church 

Tucson, AZ 85701 
6:45 PM to 11:00 PM 

 
This is not an official meeting of the Board.  There is no Board 
agenda, and no Board action will be taken at the possible 
gathering of a quorum of the members of the Board. 
 
Official notice has been posted pursuant to ARS 38-431.02. 
 
If you have any questions, please call: 
 
Michele Bettini 
Phone:  520-623-7336  
Fax:       520-882-3699 
E-mail:    Micheleb@rionuevo-tucson.org 
Web site:  www.rionuevo.org 
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